
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4-L4 FORUM 
THE OFFICIAL PUBLICATION OF CALIFORNIA LIONS DISTRICT 4-L4 

Volume 95 
Number 7 

January 2017 

 

From the Desk of 1st Vice District Governor Judy Barr 
 

HAPPY 2017 TO ALL LIONS!  I hope you all had a safe, happy, and relaxing holiday season!  At the beginning of the 
holiday season, I recommended to everyone to remember to set their scales back ten pounds so that they could 
enjoy all of the wonderful foods that we are so lucky and thankful to have.  However, now as we officially start the 
second half of our Lion year, I want to ask you to add to your new years’ resolutions.  Not only do we all probably 
have to lose those 5-10 extra pounds, I’m here to encourage everyone to start thinking of adding new members to 
our clubs.  This should be number one on our 2017 resolutions list.  Let’s all plan to ask one new person to join us 
for our next lunch or dinner meeting and introduce these people to Lionism.  What a great way to start off the New 
Year!  So back to work, back to school, and back to volunteering in our communities.  Let’s make 2017 the most 
successful year of membership growth ever!  Happy New Year! 

           ~Yours in Lion Spirit, Judy Barr, 1
st

 
VDG 

A Message from District Governor Bob Susaeta 
 

It is amazing how fast the first half of our year has gone by.  I hope that you all had a great Christmas and started 
the New Year on a happy note.  Many of our clubs have completed most of their Centennial Challenge programs 
and continue work to complete more.  We have seen nice growth in Lions at the National level, MD4 and our 
District.  As of this writing LCI is at 1,389,697, MD4 is at 20,544 with a plus of 467 members and our District is at 
1,349.  We added 242 new members and dropped 123.  So far, we have logged 38,735 service hours with 26 clubs 
out of 35 participating.  A big thanks to all of you. 
 

I am sure that all or most of you had the opportunity to see our float in the Rose Parade and what a float it was.  I was told that there 
were 32,000 man hours in building this beautiful float.  Looking forward, we have our Melvin Jones Dinner coming up on January 14

th
.  

If you have not RSVP’d, please do so ASAP.  The restaurant needs a count for food and tables.  We also have our third District 
Meeting on January 28

th
 at the Tustin Ranch Golf Course.  This is the meeting where we recognize our Past District Governors for 

their service to our District.  We will also have a Leadership Presentation by PDG Liz Crooke from the MD4 Leadership Team.  You 
don’t want to miss this.  Liz does a terrific job and I am sure you will find it very informative and rewarding.  Our MD4 convention will 
be the first week of February in Redding, CA.  We have two candidates running for International Director and a few other items to 
vote on - one of which is an increase in dues of $4.00 for MD4. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at our next District Meeting and I again thank each one of you for your support and your efforts  to make 
our District and the world a better place.  Let’s continue to “JOIN HANDS IN SERVICE.” 

~District Governor Bob 

 

 

A Message from 2nd Vice District Governor Randy McMillan 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR LIONS!!!!  We started our Centennial Year with a beautiful Rose Parade float celebrating Lions 
International 100 years of service.  January starts a very busy year for our District as we have our Melvin Jones 
dinner, our 3

rd
 District Meeting and lots of club projects.  It is great to see clubs reaching out to support each other 

as we follow District Governor Bob’s motto, “Joining Hands In Service.”  Our Lions Leadership Institute is March 4-
6

th
 at the Ontario Radisson Hotel.  This is a great opportunity for Lions looking to step into leadership roles in their 

clubs and our District.  Remember to ASK someone to become Lion! 
           ~I WORK FOR YOU!!  2nd VDG Randy McMillan 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CABINET TREASURER REPORT 
 

Club Treasurers, LCI and MD4 will be sending out the Invoice 
Dues Statements for the Jan – June timeframe in January and 
February.  The second half of the year dues are due to LCI in 
January and then in February MD4 dues are due.  When you 
receive your invoice please pay it as soon as possible. 
 

Please remember your club will not be eligible to vote at the 
MD4 Convention Feb 10-12

th 
if your dues are delinquent. 

 

Pease make sure LCI and MD4 have your correct email 
address if you have not received your Club Invoices by the 
middle of February.  All invoices are sent to email addresses 
that they have on file. 
 
Please contact International/MD4 or me if you have any 
questions. 
 

          ~Thank you, Lion Carol Linehan 
            District 4-L4 Treasurer 
            cadl8029@yahoo.com 714-846-2478 or 714-716-9380 

CABINET SECRETARY REPORT 
 

Happy New Year Lions!  I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and a blessed New Year.  It is hard to believe that half of our Lion year 
has gone by.  We begin the New Year with our Melvin Jones Dinner and January District Meeting.  Please be sure you RSVP on time so 
we have room for everyone.  I know we ask for the RSVP weeks before the meeting but this is necessary in order to have enough 
tables set up and food.  Club Secretaries and Presidents please be sure you are sharing the information with your clubs and getting the 
RSVP in on time.  I am also looking forward to the start of our Student Speaker Contest with the Clubs and Zones in February followed 
by some Zones in March and the Region Meetings in March.  In February we also have the MD4 Convention.  Information on delegate 
registration was sent out to the Secretaries.  Please be sure to get that submitted on time so your club can vote.  Remember you need 
to be a club in good standing with your dues paid to vote with BOTH MD4 and International.  For MD4 please check with District 
Treasurer Carol Linehan.  International you can check online at MYLCI.   
 

There seems to be some confusion on how to report vision events and eyeglass collection activities.  Here are some answers.  If you 
still have questions please contact me.   
Eyeglasses collected – this is the Activity Type you use when you turn in glasses.  Also please check the box for the Centennial Service 
Challenge – Sharing the Vision.  There will be a box to fill in for the number of eyeglasses collected and donated.  Please specify where 
your club is donating these glasses to such as CLFIS, etc. 
Eyeglasses fitted/given to individuals – this is the Activity Type you use when you are actually fitting or giving eyeglasses to an 
individual.  This will have the number of people served as you are not donating glasses, you are actually serving people.  Again please 
check the box in the Centennial Service Challenge – Sharing the Vision.  If you were the person at the CLFIS actually fitting the glasses 
then your hours are reported HERE and not below – please do not double report hours. 
Vision screening and eye care (Youth) (Adult) these are two different ones.  If you are working a screening such as CLFIS and it is at a 
“Head Start Program” and is a majority or all youth then select the one that says (Youth).  If it is majority adult select the one with 
(Adult).  If you have a count for both then do both.  This one gives you the ability to report number of Lions, number of Lion hours, 
number of people served, number of glasses collected (This is ONLY for ones that your club collected at the screening, not ones you 
brought), total participants (this is the total number that attended the screening not including workers that would be in the number of 
Lions and hours donated – if you split this with the Youth and Adult don’t count all participants twice), hours donated would be NON 
LIONS that came to YOUR vision screening and worked free of charge (If this is not your club running the screening then this would be 
left blank), funds donated would include any money your club paid out to provide meals, snacks, water, etc. for the volunteers.  Be 
sure if it is NOT your activity, but you are helping another club or group that you are showing this as a JOINING HANDS IN SERVICE 
project.  Joining Hands in Service has no number requirement so even if one Lion helps it counts.  If you are working with CLFIS and it 
is NOT your screening, but you are helping be sure to report it accurately.     
 

Please be sure to report all your activities and your meetings on your monthly reports.  Any questions I am here to help.  Let’s roar 
into the New Year with fun! 
          ~Lion Diane Quinlan – District 4-L4 Cabinet Secretary 

STUDENT SPEAKER FOUNDATION 
 

Thank you to Lions Marilyne Sherwood and Dewey Linehan 
for their continuous monetary donations to the Student 
Speaker Foundation. 
 

Thanks to Newport Beach Hawaiian and Upland Host Lions 
Clubs for turning in used ink and laser cartridges which are 
sent to the Funding Factory for money to the Student 
Speaker Foundation. 
 

I will again be collecting used ink cartridges and cell phones 
at the January 28

th
 District Meeting.   A round of applause to 

all the Lions and Clubs of District 4-L4 who continue to 
support the Foundation, which in turn is able to continue to 
award scholarships to the youth of California through the 
District, Area and Final Student Speaker Contests. 
 

~Lion Carol Linehan  
  District 4-L4 Student Speaker Trustee 2016-2017 
  Student Speaker Foundation Director 2016-2018 
  Phone 714/846-2478 or 714/716-9380 cadl8029@yahoo.com 

   

mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com
mailto:cadl8029@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND 
 

Lions, we are entering our 100
th

 year of service and I would 
like to thank each and every one of you that has supported 
Guide Dogs. 
 

The raffle that I am currently offering is to raise money for 
the new puppy facility that Guide Dogs is building at a cost 
of 19 million dollars.  They need continued support to raise 
these funds to further advance the health of these lovable 
puppies.  My goal is to raise at least $1,000 so we can add a 
plaque to the wall of the new puppy facility in the name of 
District 4-L4 Lions Clubs!  We are offering a great prize of a 
seven night stay at the Welk Resort near San Diego.  
Currently the date for this seven night stay is the third week 
of July but this can be changed for a small fee of $50.  I 
would appreciate some help in getting the word out for the 
ticket sales as they have not been selling as quickly as I had 
expected.  This is a worthwhile organization and I do 
appreciate any help that Lions can offer.  Furthermore I am 
still selling sauce and rub as well! 
 

Thanks again for all the great Lion Support. 
 

~Yours in Lionism, Lion Scott Quinlan 
  Guide Dogs Fundraising Chair 
  Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com 
  (714) 200-3964 

GOVERNOR'S VISITATIONS 
 

JANUARY  
 

Tuesday 10th  Placentia Linda Orange A 
   Capriana 

460 South La Floresta in Brea at 7PM 
 

Tuesday 17th  Buena Park Noon Orange B 
Knott's Berry Farm Hotel at 6:30PM 

-Preston Room/9th Floor 

7675 Crescent Avenue in Buena Park 
 

TBA  Stanton 
    

Questions or concerns: Carol Van Holt 

e-mail: clion93@verizon.net
 Phone: 714-962-0265 

GRANTS WISHES 
 

Grants Wishes is a 501(c) Non Profit that grants 2
nd

 wishes to 
kids when they need it most…………when the cancer comes back.  
This is a District 4-L4 approved project.  The children that 
receive a wish from GRANTS WISHES are fighting a SECOND 
battle with cancer or undergoing long term treatments.  They 
must have received a wish already from another organization 
when they were originally diagnosed with cancer, but this often 
happens very quickly into a child's illness.  GRANTS WISHES was 
brought about to address the times when cancer has relapsed 
(sometimes years after their first diagnosis) or when treatment 
is ongoing long term.  These children face special challenges and 
often desperately need the mental and emotional “boost” that 
a second wish can provide.  Difficult and painful treatments and 
long term care takes a toll on a child's emotional state and 
sometimes receiving a wish is just what it takes to get them 
through an especially rough time. 
 

Get involved! Volunteer your time! Lend us your expertise! 
GRANTS WISHES is always looking for volunteers. 
Become a Wish Grantor, Shopper, Event Planner, 

Fundraiser, Administrator or assist with Accounting and Legal. 
We have many areas to suit your interests and availability. 

 

Interested in volunteering for GRANTS WISHES? 
 

Monthly Planning Meetings - Wednesday 7-8 PM 
Planning meetings are held at the 

East Anaheim Community Center- Sycamore Room  
8201 E. Santa Ana Canyon Road, Anaheim Hills, CA 92808 

off of Weir Canyon Rd and 91 Freeway 
 RSVP:  volunteer@grantswishes.org 

Everyone is welcome! 

 
Collecting pop tabs is one of the easiest ways to support the 

Orange County Ronald McDonald House!  Get your club 
involved!  Once you have collected your pop tabs, please drop 
them off at the Orange County Ronald McDonald House!  We 

have a collection container on the front porch, so you are 
welcome to drop them off 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE!! 
2017 WALK FOR KIDS APRIL 9TH 

AT THE HONDA CENTER IN ANAHEIM 
CONTACT BRENDA DONAHUE 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AT HUEADON@YAHOO.COM 
 

Join us for a morning of FUN as we raise funds and walk in 
support of the Orange County Ronald McDonald House 

 

 

mailto:Scott.quinlan@hotmail.com
mailto:clion93@verizon.net
mailto:clion93@verizon.net
mailto:HUEADON@YAHOO.COM


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.californialionsfriendsinsight.org 
 

“She’s beautiful” 
The Behind the Scenes Story 

 

Prior to the 2016 California Lions Friends in Sight (CLFIS) vision screening in Barstow, 87 year old Chyde Pope had never seen an eye 
doctor or worn prescription eyeglasses. Accompanied by her daughter, she was among the thousands of people we serve each year 
whose stories move us. Her story ends when volunteer Kathy Ogaz fits and cleans her new prescription eyeglasses and asks her to 
look at her daughter. With a wide-eyed gaze Chyde declares, “She’s beautiful!” 
 

So where does Chyde’s story begin? It all starts with Lions Clubs placing eyeglass collection boxes at doctor’s offices and businesses 
in communities throughout Southern California.  From there, literally hundreds of caring and committed volunteers go to work on 
the before and after responsibilities needed to provide a free vision screening with free recycled eyeglasses. On a regular schedule, 
Lions go out to the collection box locations to gather up hundreds of the donated eyeglasses. Others then sort through the collected 
eyeglasses to pull out those that are in good condition. Eyeglass cases, sunglasses, and unusable damaged eyeglasses are separated 
out. These materials are then delivered to one of four Lions Clubs where more volunteers go to work inspecting, cleaning, and 
measuring the useable eyeglasses. The prescription numbers are hand written on the lenses before transporting them with 
sunglasses and cases to the CLFIS processing center in Beaumont. There they are placed in holding bins within the specified range of 
prescriptions. Broken and damaged materials are sent off to a recycling center where the proceeds are used to help offset CLFIS 
operating expenses.  Early in the process, trained volunteers categorize men’s, women’s, kids, single vision and multifocals and 
identify the range of prescriptions that will best meet the people’s needs. They are then bar coded, labeled, and entered into the 
CLFIS computer system.  From there, 12 rolling racks are stocked with 17,000 of these selected recycled eyeglasses to cover the next 
vision screening. Between each screening, volunteers pull specific eyeglasses from the bins, label, and place them in the appropriate 
rolling rack slots left open from the previous screening. Chyde Pope’s eyeglasses are in there somewhere. 
 

So, how are the over 30 CLFIS weekend vision screenings that are conducted each year organized in the first place? Months ahead of 
time, Lions Clubs and other service organizations begin applying for a spot on the schedule. Most are annual events, some are new. 
Once a date is confirmed by a CLFIS organizer, the sponsoring organization’s members go to work on securing a suitable venue, get 
the word out with effective promotion, recruit local doctors and opticians, and step up with their own volunteers to work the 
screening. Local volunteers help with unloading and setup of equipment, rolling racks, and supplies. Others work to register 
patients, arrange seating at each of 5 screening stations, and provide morning and lunchtime food and drinks for volunteers. Once 
underway, local volunteers direct patient traffic flow and assist trained CLFIS staff at work stations. It is here where local volunteers 
can themselves be trained and are encouraged to become “regulars” at other screenings conducted throughout the year. 
 

Several days before the screening, CLFIS volunteers get to work on an array of necessary preparation responsibilities. To ensure a 
full team, the data base manager prepares and disseminates email communications announcing the upcoming screening to regular 
team members and past volunteers within the geographic proximity to determine their plans on attending. Gaps, if any, are filled 
with telephone outreach.  Lions from the pool of CLFIS drivers are identified for the vans and trailers that will be used to transport 
volunteers, equipment, rolling racks, and supplies to the screening. The drivers wash, check condition, and gas up the vehicles. The 
evening before and morning of the screening the drivers pick up the vans at staging areas and, together with other volunteers, load 
eye examination equipment from each of Dr. Brian Van Dusen’s two Inland Empire offices.  Early on the morning of the screening, 
some volunteers drive to the staging areas to ride in the vans while others car pool from all over Southern California to converge on 
the screening location by 7:00 am. Upon arrival, they are greeted by the sponsoring Lions Club or organization and unloading and 
setup begins for an 8:00 am start time.  For some volunteers, the vision screening is only the beginning. At its conclusion, patient 
sign-in sheets, eye examination forms, referral/consultation forms, volunteer sign-ins, and the records for the patients whose 
eyeglass needs could not be met are all collected for follow-up action. With the trailers loaded, the vans return to the staging area 
for unloading and reinstallation of equipment at Dr. Van Dusen’s offices. During the week that follows, drivers take care of 
vehicle/trailer and equipment/instrument repairs that cropped up over the screening weekend. 
 

The next day brings a CLFIS record keeping and communications undertaking. The work includes a tally of the screening results 
covering the number of patients seen, computing of the eyeglasses provided, identification of patients with eyeglasses to be 
fabricated, number and type of pathologies matched to the screening’s referral/consultation form, volunteer sign in sheet, and 
rolling rack replenishment requirements.  Reports are then generated and forwarded to volunteers for the official tabulation, 
webmaster posting on the CLFIS website, and volunteer data base updating. Patients diagnosed with pathology have their name, 
phone number, condition and insurance status recorded. That information is forwarded to the Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation 
for assistance. 

http://www.californialionsfriendsinsight.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLFIS CONTINUED……. 
 

For patients whose prescription could not be closely matched from the recycled eyeglasses inventory at the screening, CLFIS goes the 
extra mile to order or make new glasses in our optical lab using new prescription lenses generously donated to CLFIS by the Essilor 
Vision Foundation.  Once made, the new eyeglasses are mailed to the sponsoring Lions Club for delivery to the patients. 
 

This Behind the Scenes Story would not be complete or even possible without the Beaumont facility where the processing and 
inventory management for many thousands of donated eyeglasses is performed.  An area is also provided for a fully-equipped 
optical finishing lab and vehicle storage in the yard.  The space is on the property of Ranney Custom Builders and made available to 
CLFIS at no cost by Lion Don Ranney.  California Lions Friends in Sight is the embodiment of the Lions Club motto, “We Serve”. Our 
all-volunteer group is a Lions Club International affiliated organization.  We share the goal of improving more people’s lives, just like 
Chyde Pope’s, through the continued expansion of our humanitarian service.  
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
NOTE: CLFIS hopes to purchase a building with expanded space for work stations, inventory shelving, optical lab, training area, 
connected garage for vehicle parking, maintenance and repair, equipment/instruments storage and a screening staging area.  This 
purchase can be possible with earmarked donations from generous supporters.    

        ~Lion Pat Dundas/Cucamonga District Host Lions 
                 California Lions Friends in Sight Volunteer 

MD4 NEEDS COORDINATORS FOR THE GMT AND GLT TEAMS!! 
 

Lions, we at MD4 once again are looking for a Multiple District GMT and a GLT Coordinator.  This is a very important decision that 
takes the tremendous responsibility of the MD4 Membership and Leadership very seriously.  If you think that you are able to 
dedicate your time, education and training to improve the membership of California Lions then please look over the responsibility 
requirements and application form.  These were emailed to all Presidents and Secretaries on January 6th. 
 

Please note that the application states that the term is for the 2014-2017 years.  LCI states that the 2017-2020 form will be 
available later in the year.  The Council of Governors needs candidates by the February Council of Governor Meeting for the review.  
This is time sensitive so we would appreciate your response back as quickly as possible.  Along with the application there will be an 
interview so that we are able to select the best candidate to fit the MD4 needs for the next three years.  
 

The deadline for email submission is no later than January 27th to the Council Chair (gtliondave@yahoo.com).  Thank you for your 
interest in moving our Multiple District Four forward by improving Membership and Leadership. 
 

David Radtke  Manuel Sanchez       Al Kroell       Rod Mercado 
MD-4 Council Chair  District Governor 4-L2 (2016-2017) – GMT    District Governor 4-A2 (2016-2017) – GMT       District Governor 4-C4 (2016-2017) - GLT 

 
 

mailto:gtliondave@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
CALIFORNIA LIONS  FOUNDATION BROCHURE 

 
 

 

 

 

  

Become a Founding Member of the California Lions Foundation 
 

As previously announced the new California Lions Foundation (CLF) has been approved by the IRS and State of California authorities as a 
non-profit, tax-exempt, 501(c)(3) corporation for the purpose of providing assistance to California Lion clubs!  This new foundation will 
provide matching grants from $500 - $10,000 to California Lions clubs for projects that do not qualify for support from any existing Lions 
foundation.  Please review the CLF brochure below which was sent to all clubs in November and handed out at the last District meeting. 
 

In order to begin assisting Lions clubs, we have established an initial funding goal of $250,000.  In order to meet this goal, CLF is providing 
an opportunity to California Lions and California Lions clubs to become ‘Founding members’ and ‘Founding clubs’ of the Foundation 
through calendar year 2017.  Lions may become a ‘Founding Member’ of CLF for a donation of $1,000, in addition the member will be 
also receive recognition as a ‘Kay Fukushima Fellow’.  California Lions Clubs may become a ‘Founding Club’ of CLF for a donation of 
$5,000.  Founding member donations by individual Lions may be counted toward the ‘Founding Club’ donation amount to qualify as a 
‘Founding Lions club’. 
 

If you are in the process of finalizing your ‘Year-end’ tax exempt donations, becoming a CLF ‘Founding Member’ would be an outstanding 
choice!  You will be helping California Lions make a difference in their communities.  Again, funds donated to CLF will remain in California 
to assist California Lions.  Tax ID # of California Lions Foundation is 81-2850129.  Checks made out to ‘California Lions Foundation’ may be 
sent to:  California Lions Foundation/California Lions MD4 state office/129 Los Aguajes Avenue/Santa Barbara, CA 93101.  If you would 
prefer to donate appreciated securities, please contact me at gilfsmith@aol.com for instructions. 
 

~Yours in Lionism, Gil Smith CLF President PDG, 4-L4 

Kay K. Fukushima Fellowship presented by the Seal Beach Lions Club to LCI President Chancellor Bob Corlew 
 

On December 29th at a luncheon hosted by the Seal Beach Lions Club to honor LCI President Chancellor Bob Corlew, President Corlew 
was presented with the first ever California Lions Foundation (CLF) Kay K. Fukushima Fellowship.  Seal Beach President Bruce Gormley, 
along with their Leo Club Presidents Lindsey Torgerson, Madi Berry, and Madison Goodbee, presented the Fellowship plaque.  PDG/CLF 
President Gil Smith gave an overview of CLF.  Also in attendance was PID Larry Dicus, who has been instrumental in the formation of CLF.  
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DISTRICT LEOS UPDATE 
 

Teen Recognition Award Nominations Are Due January 26th.  This is a way to recognize one of your fabulous Leos and is a scholarship opportunity.  
Please see the information below. 
 

Talent Show is February 25th.  The final date to sign up is January 22nd.  For more information, contact Amanda Wu and Meagan Chan 
at akwu1234@gmail.com and meaganchan247@gmail.com 
 

Leo Leadership Institute is March 31-April 2nd.  This is a fabulous leadership camp for your Leos who are interested in increasing their leadership 
skills and/or who want to be on the board of their Leo Club of the District Leo Board.  We would love to have a good sized contingency for this 
event.  Our Leo District President Madi Berry has gone to camp twice and if you have any questions she would love to give you her take on the 
camp. 
 

Our District Facebook page is https://www.facebook.com/groups/175890419184528/ and our website is http://leo4l4district.weebly.com/.  If you 
have anything to add to either page, please contact Tran To for Facebook at to.h.tran@gmail.com or Emily Jacobsson for website at 
emjacobsson1@gmail.com. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please let us know! ~Chardy Lang   ~Madi Berry   
       4-L4 Leo District Advisor  Leo District 4-L4 President 

VBA Leo Advisor   madisonberry@verizon.net 
chardylang@gmail.com 
562-477-7444 

DISTRICT 4-L4 TEEN RECOGNITION PROGRAM 
 

The deadline is fast approaching for this wonderful program.  This is a way to recognize youth in your community.  We have many 
Leo Clubs so we know we have students volunteering whose grades and drug, tobacco and alcohol free lifestyles deem them worthy 
of recognition and reward.  Please take the time to read the application below and promote it with your Leo Club or other Youth 
Groups.  This is a Scholarship opportunity for students so please also consider making the District 4-L4 Lions Teen Recognition 
Program one of your charities.  I look forward to a successful event.  

~Hank Garcia   
   714-323-8053 
   714-772-HANK (4265) 

 

mailto:akwu1234@gmail.com
mailto:meaganchan247@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/175890419184528/
http://leo4l4district.weebly.com/
mailto:to.h.tran@gmail.com
mailto:emjacobsson1@gmail.com
mailto:madisonberry@verizon.net
mailto:chardylang@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIONS YOUNG LEADERS IN SERVICE AWARDS 
 

Below is information on the Lions Young Leaders in Service Awards.  If you are interested in this program for your club please 
fill out the form and order the packet of information.  This is for youth in your community between the ages of 12-18.  These 
awards can be given to Leos, Scouts or other youth groups who volunteer their time.  This is a great way for Lions to 
recognize the youth in their community and another great way to get the Lions Name out. 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 FOOTHILL REGION CHAIR ANDY MEGAW 
 

FOOTHILL ZONE A CHAIR TAMARA MARTIN 
 

Happy New Year, fellow Lions!  The Clubs in Foothill Zone A are busy “Joining Hands in Service,” by continuing to collect used 
eyeglasses, non-perishable food items and kids’ pajamas.  On December 10th, members of Cucamonga District Host Lions and 
Upland Host Lions provided organization and crowd control in support of the very successful City of Upland Christmas Parade.  This 
year there were 104 entries in the parade and a lot of coordination was required.  The Lions of District 4-L4 were represented by 
our District Governor Bob Susaeta who rode in the parade.  Then for the New Year’s Day Rose Parade, members of Cucamonga 
District Host Lions not only helped decorate the Centennial Float, but also attended the festivities at the Parade.  Plans are 
underway for a project working on the Rancho Cucamonga Community Garden, to benefit our local communities here in the Inland 
Empire.  We are excited about the Centennial Year of Lions Clubs International, and look forward to fulfilling the motto, “Where 
There’s A Need, There’s A Lion.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Per Lion Terese Ganser, the Ontario-Upland Lions Club enjoyed decorating fourteen 
miniature Christmas trees to cheer up the residents at the Sunlit Gardens Assisted 
Living facility.  The facility was excited to use these trees at their family Christmas 
dinner held Saturday, December 10th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOOTHILL ZONE B CHAIR MICHAEL SHAW 

 

What an exciting end of the year for the Ontario-Host Lions.  We took the Lion motto to heart, “Where there is a need there is a 
Lion.”  These words could not ring more true as our Ontario-Host Lions helped serve not only their community but others as well 
during this holiday starting with the Anaheim Health Fair on December 3

rd
 and 4

th
.  Ontario-Host joined with Upland-Host and 

students from Western University to give eye screenings to over three hundred people.  It put everything back into focus for the 
people served as well as the volunteers who helped them.  A very special, heartwarming day was spent with the elementary 
students at the Lincoln School in Ontario.  The school has one hundred and thirty-five special need students and thirty-five of the 
upper grades students.  They were given a very exciting day, starting off with a catered lunch and a visit from Santa.  Santa was able 
to greet each of these wonderful students with a hug and gift taken from their wish list.  Holiday songs were sung and smiles were 
everywhere making the day so special it tugged at your heart.  Spending two evenings packing over two hundred banana boxes 
with food was worth the work for our Ontario-Host Lions.  With the help of members from the Chaffey Leo’s, the 
College Branch Club, and local volunteers, they were able to serve over one hundred and ninety needy families with food that 
should last throughout the holidays.  It truly was a wonderful way to end the Year.  On a personal note, I wanted to wish all of you a 
very Happy New Year and pray it brings you good health and a generous heart.  The new year is a new beginning of thoughts, of 
words, and of service to your family, friends and community. 

 
 

   
 

 
  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The December service activities for the Pomona Host Lions centered mostly around holiday service activities for others.  Club members 
collected, then bagged and labeled toys for the Santa Cop gift distribution to children identified by the school district as being from 
families in great financial need.  They also distributed toys to the children of the Kennedy-Austin Center, a group that supports families 
impacted by violence.  They also provided manpower for the school district toy give-away.  Then they participated in the Pomona 
Christmas Parade by driving the Lions Sight and Hearing van in the parade while waving to all the people in the crowd.  Additionally, the 
Pomona Host Lions helped with the vision screening at the Anaheim Convention Center health fair.  The club also started its twice-a-
month feeding the homeless at the winter shelter at the armory.  Members purchased the groceries, cooked the food and served the 
meals.  They also led the homeless patrons in singing Christmas carols.  Last, the club continued to collect used eyeglasses and sent them 
to California Lions Friends in Sight. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOOTHILL ZONE C CHAIR DAVE STILWELL 
 

Chino Valley Lions, was busy with a variety of Christmas holiday activities.  The club had a fundraising activity at Tahoe Joes Restaurant in 
Chino on Dec 8th and raised over $900 for our charity account.  On Dec 15th, we had a Club Christmas Party at a club member’s  home 
and a great time was had by all. On Dec 19th, the City of Chino Neighborhood House had their annual toy give away for families in need.  
The Chino Valley Lions provided 400 soft serve ice cream cones (FREE) for the kids and their parents and anyone else after they received 
their gifts from Santa.  A sweet time was had by all who had the soft serve ice cream.  The club also participated with the ‘Toys for Tots’ 
Program by placing donation boxes around select business for the public to donate to the cause and club members also joined in by 
donating also.  Over 272 toys were donated to Toys for Tots Program.  On December 29th, five of our club members helped decorate the 
Lions Club International Rose Parade Float.  Carole Mc Clearly donated 150 knitted hats to the Pomona Valley Hospital.  The hats are for 
the newborn babies to wear on their first trip home from the hospital, to keep their heads warm.  Carol has been doing this for quite a 
few years now.  And the club has a new member, Lion John Hart.  Diamond Bar Breakfast Lions, Jack and Wanda Tanaka, had a great time 
assisting with flower preparation for the Lions Rose Parade Float decorating on December 29.  Walnut Lions collected 351 used eye 
glasses from the Walnut Community Center for the Sharing the Vision Campaign. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORANGE REGION CHAIR LARRY ROTTWEILER 
 

Happy New Year!!  Time for New Year resolutions.  Hope everyone had a good 2016 and are looking forward to 
a better 2017.  Time to go over our goals and see what we can do together to make better communities.  Did 
you know that 92% of people fail to meet their yearly goals?  To help you meet your goals use the anonym of 
“SMART.”  SMART goals are: Specific     Measurable  Attainable Relevant, and  Timely 
The cabinet is always available to help with your projects.  If you need help planning or with a current project 
reach out to other clubs and see what has worked.  Make sure you include your new members and find out 
their ideas.  Just because it didn’t work in the past, doesn’t mean it might not work now.  Student Speakers 
Contests are just around the corner.  Let’s see if we can get 100% participation. 

 

ORANGE ZONE A CHAIR WALT ROUNTREE 
 

Fullerton held their annual Christmas party December 15th and exchanged white elephant gifts.  Three Lions and eight 
Leos helped to decorate the Lions Float in Pasadena. They collected 96 pair of eyeglasses in the month.  La Habra Lions 
invited leaders of local charities to their December 13th meeting where they made donations totaling more than 
$50,000 that night. This brought donations for the year to over $100,000. Of special note is the gift to HBIC, Help for 
Brain Injured Children, which is a District approved project. For more details on HBIC check the District Handbook. 

In the Christmas spirit of giving, 125 pajamas and 58 pairs of socks were given to the Boys and Girls Club of La  
Habra and 383 people were given toys for Operation Santa Claus. 102 bags of food were collected and  
distributed to the needy. They collected 250 pairs of glasses.  Danny and Ofelia Hansen do a lot for the club and 
the community. They organized a successful car show at the Sprouts parking lot at La Habra and Harbor 
Boulevards raising $10,000.  Brea Lions had more business for their Santa Claus Project this year, but missed 
Pete Badame's presence.  They collected and distributed food for the Brea Community as they always do for 
Christmas. On December 29th they were in Pasadena decorating the Lions Rose Parade float. 

 

ORANGE ZONE B CHAIR MIKE SMITH 
 

The Orange Lions Club has changed their meeting location effective January 1
st

 to Ruby’s Diner Orange Depot 186 
North Atchison Street (4 blocks W/ Circle) in Orange. 

 
ORANGE ZONE C CHAIR MARCELLA MCSORLEY 

 

The Garden Grove Host Lions Clubhouse was the scene on Friday, December 16 of the Charter Event for the newly 
formed Garden Grove High School Leo Club.  In attendance were District 4-L4 First Vice District Governor Judy Barr who 
presented the Club with its Charter document; District 4-L4 Leo Clubs Chair Chardy Lang who presented to the Club 
officers with their pins of office;  Garden Grove Host Lions Club President Lollie Beauchamp who, along with District 4-
L4 Leo Clubs President Madi Berry, handed out membership certificates and Leo pins to each of the new Club 
members.  Leo Club Advisor Chuck Lake presided over the meeting, inducted the new members, and installed the Clubs 
officers for 2016-17.  The new Garden Grove High School Leo Club was formally chartered by Lions Clubs International 
on November 3, 2016 and is the second Leo Club currently sponsored by the Garden Grove Host Lions Club.  Club 
Officers are Andrew Nguyen, President; Rick Lam, Vice President; Cynthia Ho, Secretary; and Alan Vu, Treasurer. It 
includes 64 charter members and is already active in service.  Several of the members will participate in the decorating 
of this year's Lions Rose Parade Float before New Year's Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 38th annual Lions Seal Beach Christmas Parade brought in more than 14,000 spectators and 3,500 participants with 112 entries.  
This three block continuous motion and continuous entertainment parade wowed the public both on Main Street and to live TV 
audiences.  The event is produced by the Seal Beach Lions Club where more than 131 members worked or were in the parade.  
Another 42 Leos volunteered along with volunteers from SBTV, LATV, Seal Beach Explorers and Seal Beach VIPS.  This is truly a 
community parade that ushers in the holiday season and reminds us all that Seal Beach truly is 'Mayberry by the Sea'.  A big thanks 
goes to our title sponsor Olive Hill Group and Old Ranch Country Club.  Other key sponsors were the City of Seal Beach, Sun 
Newspapers, Run Seal Beach, Fresh Cut Creative and Baytown Realty.  These sponsors and more helped the event raise approximately 
$15,000.  This is an 'Engaging our Youth' centennial project because more than 2,000 youth are featured in the parade and our own 
Leos were chosen as Junior Grand Marshals in honor of their 20 years of service.  On December 9th a group of VFW members and a few 
Lions gathered at Gunny's house to wrap gifts for the residents of the L.B. VA Hospital.  Lion Maria De La Cueva was able to purchase 
socks and other items for the donations with the $250.00 that the club allocated to the MAC Committee.  Lion Margie purchased 100 
blankets to be donated too.  On Saturday the same group met at the VA Hospital in L.B. to deliver the goodie bags and other donations 
to the residents.  The nursing stations were grateful for all of our work.  The patient residents enjoyed the gifts, the goodie bags and the 
small talk while visiting each room.  The experience of witnessing these Veterans at the hospital was heart breaking and yet we felt a 
sense of pride come over us for all of their sacrifices.  This is such a worthwhile project for us and I hope we get to continue to donate 
to this worthy cause.  Thank you Gunny for this opportunity.  More than 140 Lions, Leos and friends met Lions International President 
Bob Corlew and his wife Diane at the Lions Clock for a picture and tour of the clock.  Following a walking tour of Main Street led by 
President Bruce, about 50 ended up at the Centennial Beach Cottage project for the history and tour.  Lion Scott led the tour and told 
the story of the house.  Councilwoman Deaton also spoke and praised the Lions for their service. Besides Seal Beach Lions, tour guests 
included Leos, Lion International current and past directors, friends and other citizens.  

 

 
 

SADDLEBACK REGION CHAIR CHRIS BARR 
 

Super Saddleback!!  Hope your holidays were all you wanted them to be.  Now let’s prepare ourselves to have a super 
successful 2017.  I am proud of each and every one of you because of your efforts in serving our communities.  
District 4-L4 has grown in membership this past six months.  Let’s keep that going and our District growing in 2017!  
Embracing our District Governor’s “Joining Hands in Service” theme has been an outstanding success with so many 
clubs reaching out to other clubs to help.  Let’s keep it up in the new year!  My best to you all.  We Are Super 
Saddleback! 

 

SADDLEBACK ZONE A CHAIR MARK PIVA 
 

Clubs in Zone A were quite active this month presenting allocations to local organizations, wrapping gifts, baking 
cookies, giving goodie bags to homeless veterans, and playing Santa for local children. Here’s what they did:  Costa 
Mesa Newport Harbor Lions installed a little library for the Costa Mesa Friends of the Library (FOTL).  This club 
project provided the labor and the FOTL will stock it with children’s books, and hopes to expand by adding young 
adult and adult books.  They also installed a little library at a women’s shelter for the adults and children.  The club 
allocated donations to LCI and various local charities and will continue to distribute about $35,000 raised during their 
2016 Fish Fry to some 30 charities in 2017. 

The Laguna Beach Riviera Club is looking for Lions interested in representing Lions in the annual Laguna Beach Patriots Day Parade in 
March.  For more information, contact Lion Justin Myers, jmeventslb@gmail.com.  Costa Mesa Orange Coast Lions’ President Walden 
notes a special free event being held on March 11th at the Long Beach Veterans Hospital where a presentation of the radio version of 
“It’s a Wonderful Life” will celebrate 70 years. Please see flyer in this month’s Forum.  This was a busy month for the members of the 
Harbor Mesa Lions.  Ten club members took part in the club’s annual gift wrapping party at the Boys and Girls Club where members 
wrap gifts being given to children.  Harbor Mesa Lions delivered holiday cookies, 18 dozen, to Costa Mesa firefighters as a thank you for 
the work they do.  Seventy-nine pairs of pajamas were collected and donated to the Orange County Social Services.   

 

 

mailto:jmeventslb@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huntington Beach Host Lions ended 2016 began with the Annual Breakfast with Santa at Murdy Park.  Each year the HBH Lions cook 
breakfast and provide Santa Claus for local families. Eighteen Lions cooked and served pancakes to more than 300 families.  Lion Ray 
Walls starred as Santa Claus, with his wife Terry serving as Santa’s helper.  The club held its annual Holiday Party at the Garden Grove 
Lions Clubhouse.  Originally planned as an event to watch the HB Boat Parade, due to challenging circumstances, the party had to be 
reorganized the day before.  Kudos to Lions Carol Van Holt and Debbie Karlson for bringing things together in such a short amount of 
time.  And a big thank you to the Garden Grove Lions for being so accommodating at the last minute.  The club worked with Cub Scout 
Pack 435 to put together over 100 goodie bags for the PIER project and to be given to homeless veterans.  Thank you Pack 435 for 
your time and effort!  Finally, the club donated five children’s bikes to Project Self-Sufficiency.  Attendance at club meetings continues 
to increase and the club’s total membership stands at 64 which includes the OC Champions Lions Branch Club. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SADDLEBACK ZONE B CHAIR SUSIE MCINTOSH 

 

Happy New Year Lions!  As we have all taken time to enjoy our family and friends these last few weeks, I’m hoping 
that we are refreshed and ready to take on the new year in style and service to our communities.  This is a huge year 
for us!  Lions International celebrates 100 this year!  Let’s party!! 

 

Lion Morgan Huang of Chinese American Lions volunteered at the Anaheim Health Fair in December where District 4-L4 served more 
than 300 people.  It was a very successful event. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chinese American Lions love to sing.  On December 20th they gathered at the Golden Age Senior Club in Roland Heights to enjoy their 
club Christmas Party.  The celebration lasted six hours and included singing, dancing, a gift exchange and a wonderful dinner to 
celebrate Christmas.  The New Year of 2017 was rung in at a fundraiser in support of the Asian American Senior Citizen Service Center 
with PDG Matt Hunyadi and wife Nancy joining in the fun.  Saddleback Zone B will host a service project at the Garden Grove Food 
Bank on Saturday January 21st.  This is a two hour food packing service and they need at least 30 volunteers to help from 9:45 to 
12:00noon.  Please see attached flyer for reference.  Tustin Host Lions began December with a holiday party.  A lot of fun and 
fellowship along with food and a gift exchange.  It was a wonderful time.  Tustin held their first Holiday Boutique over a Friday and 
Saturday in conjunction with the City's Tree Lighting on Friday.  It was a very successful event.   A few of our members worked Tustin 
Santa Cop and helped serve meals and play games.  It was a super night!  Several of our lions also worked the December New Horizon 
Disability Dance and Christmas Party.  We helped serve dinner, check in the groups and dance.  Tustin had a very busy December and 
we have plans for Freaky Friday in January.  Hope to see some of you at this event for the Tustin Boys and Girls Club. 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 

 

   

   

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SADDLEBACK ZONE C CHAIR JOHN ULRICH 
 
The Laguna Niguel Lions finish up the month of December with great expectations for 2017.  Membership continues to be a 
focus for the club as we reach out to perspective new members.  We have added three new amazing members who have already 
jumped into the club activities.  As 1

st
 VDG Judy Barr says, “Just Ask.  It opens the door every time.  Micky Scholte, the club senior 

member, continues his exceptional efforts collecting used eye glasses.  During December, Micky collected 250 used eyeglasses in 
spite of some health issues during the month.  Always fully dedicated to the collection efforts, Micky has collected 3,789 and 
1,494 used cases with a revised upward target of 8,000 for the year.  Micky continues to maintain his high level of effort almost 
single handedly within our area by maintaining relationships, encouraging club members to find used glasses and his lifelong Lion 
dedication.  The club continues our book collection effort partnering with the Laguna Niguel Libraries, Laguna Niguel Senior 
Center, individual donors and Pomona Host Lions to donate children’s books to the Little Free Libraries.  Laguna Niguel Lions 
look forward to assisting and partnering with Pomona Host in the effort to promote children literacy by passing on additional 
children’s books at the upcoming January Lion District meeting.  The Little Free Library nonprofit estimates the 50,000 book 
exchange locations have been established throughout the world with 35.5 million books being shared per year or 10 million 
more than are in the New York Public library system.  Thank you Pomona Host, great effort.  The Partnership of Kids for Vision, 
Illumination and Laguna Lions will have a full agenda of vision clinics throughout the community at several Elementary Schools 
and homeless shelters during the 2017 year.  Laguna Niguel Lions assisted during the December 3rd effort at the Lighthouse 
Church for the homeless located in Costa Mesa.  125 homeless folks received eye care, readers and eye glass prescriptions during 
the event.  So many grateful deserving folks made the day a rewarding one for the partnership.  More  events to come   Orange 
County Outreach’s November presentation prompted an interest in sponsorship of deserving families during the holiday season.  
We hope to expand our partnership with Orange County Outreach in the months ahead.  We took on the sponsorship of two 
families with holiday meals and a long list of toys.  Several Lions along with Santa, AKA Lion David Weiss, delivered the meal and 
toys to the moms and children.  John Ulrich, Patty Collisson, Mark Snider, Stephanie Winstead and Davis Weiss had a fun day as 
we experienced the four excited young girls (1.5 -7 years) and five equally excited young boys during Santa’s second stop.  Kids 
love Santa  Reports of an exciting Christmas morning as the kids opened all the presents brings smiles to all the Lions.  The club 
has entered into a partnership with the Laguna Niguel Botanical Preserve and hope to assist the nonprofit in their efforts during 
the coming 2017 year.  We are encouraging members, family and friends to join the nonprofit in support of their efforts during 
the year. City Council members Laurie Davies, John Mark Jennings and Mayor Jerry Slusiewicz (Lion Club Members) will be 
involved along with all our members to make the Botanical Preserve a focal point to be proud of in the city’s efforts to enhance 
the regional park.  Mark your calendars for the January 29

th
 Preserve fund raiser.  More Information to follow.  Six Lions enjoyed 

a wonderful evening with the Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions at their Annual Christmas boat parade party on December 14
th

.  
The event went off perfectly as I wonder if they are professional event planners.  Great food and friends as we watched the 
impressive boat parade as the fund raising effort came off nicely. Nice job Hawaiians! Looking forward to the next event   The 
Laguna Niguel Lions continue to support the Laguna Niguel Military Support Nonprofit during the year and years past.  The 
collection of toys and donation of gift cards in support of the 1,800 active duty service members of the 1

st
 Battalion, 4

th
 Marines 

and the USS Stockdale was an amazing success.  The toy donation effort assisted the Laguna Niguel Military Support Committee’s 
goal to ensure each child (K-K12) receive a large selection of toys or gift cards. The donations were a nice bonus as we celebrated 
with the Marines and Navy families as Santa passed out the gifts to the families at Lego Land.  Parents sure appreciated the 
efforts.   Great time during this holiday season with many warm nice comments from the Marine moms as we carried the toys to 
the cars. IE, we been in the Marines for 14 years and no one has done anything as nice as this for us. I do believe we will do this 
again next year   Aliso Niguel High School Leos continue to serve the community.  Several are planning on working the Lion 
Rose Parade float construction event on Dec 29

th
.  Looking like a nice 2017 coming up as hope to partner with the Leos during 

the upcoming year.  The club holiday party at Aventura yacht club in the Dana Point harbor was a nice success.  Always nice to 
get together with our Lion friends and families.  Looking forward to the White Elephant event on January 4

th
.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aloha from the Newport Beach Hawaiian Lions Ohana ~ From our Hale to yours, we wish you a Mele Kalikimaka ~ Hau 'oli 
Makahiki Hou... May your home be filled with the warmth of Aloha, Peace and Joy!  Mahalo Nui Loa to our Lions Ohana near 
and far and guests that supported our Annual Christmas Boat Parade Party Fundraiser and 20th Anniversary Celebration!  The 
evening was filled with the spirit of Aloha and Christmas was definitely in the air, as everyone brought gifts for the families of 
the deployed military! We had a record sell out crowd of 80 guests!  A delicious buffet of prime rib, salmon and chicken was 
enjoyed by all, while listening to the great sounds of Velvet Thunder. The desert table was awesome with two beautifully 
decorated cakes celebrating our 20th Anniversary!  Mahalo Lion Sally.  After dinner everyone enjoyed the boat parade with 
some amazing boats this year, and the best venue possible for viewing!  Cocktails and more dancing of course as Velvet 
Thunder rocked the house!  Mahalo District Governor Bob Susaeta and First Lady Sharon, 1st  Vice District Governor Judy Barr 
and Saddleback Region Chair Chris Barr, Lion Chuck Casey-candidate for International Director and Mary Catherine for joining us 
for a fun evening and supporting our club’s efforts to raise funds to help those less fortunate.  Island to Island...We have a very 
exciting fundraiser coming up soon! Be on the look out for all the details!  Until we meet again, Aloha "E Alu Like Mai Kakou" 
"Let Us All Work Together" 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR DISTRICT PROJECT! 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAKE YOUR PLANS NOW TO ATTEND 

THE LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 

IN CHICAGO! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGN UP NOW FOR THE 

98TH ANNUAL MD-4 CONVENTION IN REDDING! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DISTRICT DATES 
 
JANUARY 2017 13 MELVIN JONES BIRTHDAY 

13 TUSTIN HOST LIONS FREAKY FRIDAY 
14 MELVIN JONES DINNER AT ORANGE COUNTY MINING COMPANY 
16 MARTIN LUTHER KING DAY 
21 SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B FOOD BANK SERVICE PROJECT 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE FEBRUARY 10TH FORUM 
26 TEEN RECOGNITION PROGRAM APPLICATIONS DUE 
27-29 CALIFORNIA LIONS FRIENDS IN SIGHT SCREENING IN TIJUANA MEXICO 
28 DISTRICT MEETING #3 HOSTED BY SADDLEBACK REGION AT TUSTIN RANCH GOLF COURSE 
 TRIBUTE TO OUR PAST DISTRICT GOVERNORS 
28 LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE BREAKFAST 
29 OC CHAMPIONS LIONS CLUB SOFTBALL CLINIC 

 
FEBRUARY 2017 1 INTERNATIONAL PEACE POSTER CONTEST WINNERS ANNOUNCED 

6 DEADLINE TO MAKE A RESERVATION TO “RIDE THE RAILS” TO 2017 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN CHICAGO 
8-9 COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS MEETING IN REDDING 
10-12 98TH ANNUAL MD4 CONVENTION IN REDDING CA 
12 MD4 CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION LIMITED EDITION PINS AVAILABLE 
12 DIAMOND BAR BREAKFAST LIONS CLUB DRUMMING FOR KIDS CONCERT 
14 VALENTINES DAY 
18 LEO RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE BAKING 1-3 
20 DEADLINE FOR CLUB LEVEL STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
20 PRESIDENTS DAY 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MARCH 10TH FORUM 
25 SADDLEBACK REGION ZONE B MEETING #3 AT 9AM – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
25 LEO DISTRICT TALENT SHOW 
26 LEO DISTRICT OFFICER APPLICATIONS DUE 

 
MARCH 2017 1 LEO OF THE YEAR NOMINATIONS DUE 
  3-6 ENSENADA VISITATION CRUISE 

4-6 MD4 LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT ONTARIO RADISSON HOTEL 
11 ORANGE COAST BREAKFAST LIONS 70TH ANNIVERSARY OF “IT’S A WONDERFUL LIFE” AT VA HOSPITAL 
13 DEADLINE FOR ZONE STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
13 SADDLEBACK REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST  
17 ST PATRICK’S DAY 
18 LIONS EYES ACROSS CALIFORNIA #3 
18 ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS BUNCO FUNDRAISER 
20 ORANGE REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
22 TUSTIN HOST LIONS GLEN RILEY MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE APRIL 10TH FORUM 
25-29 ANAHEIM LIONS CLUB 43RD ANNUAL CHARITY BASEBALL TOURNAMENT 
26 LIONS DAY AT CITY OF HOPE 
26 LEOS DISTRICT MEETING #3 AT GG LIONS CLUBHOUSE – ELECTIONS 
26 HUNTINGTON BEACH HOST LIONS CRABFEST 
27 FOOTHILL REGION MEETING #2 – STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
31 DEADLINE FOR CONTESTS: 

LION OF THE YEAR 
COUPLE OF THE YEAR 
LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT 
CLUB OF THE YEAR 
PRESIDENT OF THE YEAR 
SECRETARY OF THE YEAR 
MEMBERSHIP 
BULLETIN 
JOINING HANDS IN SERVICE 

31-4/2 MD4 LEO LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE AT TERESITA PINES 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK 
AND CHECK OUT DISTRICT PHOTOS 
District Photographer Lou Alfonso 

 
Hello District 4-L4 Lions!  Please check out our Facebook 
Page and our District Website to view photos from many of 
our District events: 
     

https://www.facebook.com/Lions-
International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/ 

 
http://www.district4l4.org/gallery/ 

APRIL 2017 3 DEADLINE FOR REGION STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
8 ORPHANAGES OF THAILAND FUNDRAISER 
9 RONALD MC DONALD HOUSE WALK FOR KIDS 
16 EASTER 
22 EARTH DAY 
22 COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR LIONS 90TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE MAY 10TH FORUM 
29 DISTRICT MEETING #4 HOSTED BY ORANGE REGION AT YORBA LINDA COUNTRY CLUB 

 DISTRICT STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 

 
MAY 2017 5 CINCO DE MAYO 

13 ONTARIO UPLAND LIONS AFTERNOON TEA 
14 MOTHERS DAY 
17-21 DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT PALA MESA RESORT IN FALLBROOK 
20 GUIDE DOGS FOR THE BLIND RAFFLE DRAWING 
21 LEO DISTRICT AWARDS AND INSTALLATION 
22 DEADLINE FOR AREA STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JUNE 10TH FORUM 
30 MEMORIAL DAY 

 
JUNE 2017 1 HELEN KELLER DAY 

2-4 COSTA MESA NEWPORT HARBOR LIONS ANNUAL FISH FRY 
2-4 COUNCIL OF GOVERNORS MEETING IN PASADENA 
3 MD4 STUDENT SPEAKER CONTEST FINAL AT HILTON HOTEL IN PASADENA 
18 FATHERS DAY 
25 DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS TO THE JULY 2017 FORUM 
30-7/4 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN CHICAGO ILLINOIS USA – 100TH ANNIVERSARY!! 

 
 
 
2017-2018 JULY 15-16  SEAL BEACH FISH FRY 
  JULY 26   YEP STUDENTS ARRIVE IN SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

AUGUST 2-6  1ST USA LEO LEADERSHIP FORUM IN NEW YORK CITY 
SEPTEMBER 21-23 USA/CANADA FORUM IN PORTLAND OREGON 

  MAY   DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION AT CROWNE PLAZA HOTEL IN SAN DIEGO 
JUNE 29-7/3  INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN LAS VEGAS NEVADA USA 

 
 
 
2018-2019 SEPTEMBER 20-22 USA/CANADA FORUM IN COLUMBUS OHIO 

MAY   DISTRICT 4L4 CONVENTION 
JULY 5-9   INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION IN MILAN ITALY 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE! 
 

The address is:  http://www.district4l4.org 
 

 The website even has an advertisers section!  
See:  http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html 

 
 

Thank you to Lion Jim Peugh who put it together. 
You may reach Jim at: 

PO Box 913 Rancho Cucamonga, CA 91729 
909-948-5150 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/
https://www.facebook.com/Lions-International-District-4-L4-876704465746297/
http://www.district4l4.org/gallery/
http://www.district4l4.org/
http://www.district4l4.org/ads.html

